
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, November 14, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 
 
It was so nice to see everyone at  
conferences. 
The students have been working hard in 
all their classes. 
 
Brother Michael is doing a little better.  
If you would like to send him a card, etc., 
please send it into the office and we will 
do a bulk mailing  or give them to some-
one who is visiting. 
He’s in Encompass Health, 320 Guy’s 
Run Road, Pittsburgh, PA  15238. 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
November 
 
 
16 — Reading Competition at Bellwood 
 
17 – Thanksgiving Feast for Grades K-5 and 
 parents. 
 
17 — Grades 6,7,8 to Bishop Carroll for a  
 retreat. 
 
22 – Early Dismissal– 11:20—Vans and Bus 
 11:25– parent pick up. 
 
23,24,27 — No School 
 
 
December 
 
4,5 — Christmas Shop 

School Mass 
 
Thursday, November 16th at 8:15 a.m. 
 
Our 4th graders will host the Mass. 
 
 
 

 A  Prayer of Thanks 
 
Dear God, Thank you for your 
amazing power and work in our 
lives. Thank you for your  
goodness and for your blessings 
over us. Thank you for your 
great love and care.   
Help us to set our eyes and our 
hearts on you.  Renew our  
spirits, fill us with your peace 
and joy. We love you and need 
you, this day and every day. We 
give you thanks and praise. 
 
Amen 

 

  Kindness 
 
Saint Benedict School teachers, staff, 
etc. work on being kind to everyone 
with the students each and everyday.  
Since Monday was World Kindness 
Day, we are promoting kindness in 
everything that we do and say. 
Kindness helps make our community, 
neighborhoods, and school healthier. 
Share a little kindness with everyone!


